
Dear Religious School Families:

Looking forward to seeing everyone on Sunday.

Please stay warm and make sure you are prepared for upcoming events by clicking the
links below.

 

 

Debbie
Deborah Niederman, RJE
Director of Lifelong Learning

Religious School News
J A N U A R Y  1 7 ,  2 0 2 4

Stay and Schmooze
January 21 - With the Garden Committee
January 28 - A Special Event with Morgan
Ducar from GFC - watch this year’s video and
get all your camp questions answered!

https://templeshalomdallas.org/youth-programming/
http://www.templeshalomdallas.org/
https://templeshalomdallas.org/religious-school/
https://templeshalomdallas.org/munchkin-minyan/

